From: <u>Luke Overman</u>

To: Brett S Hetherington (DJCS)
Cc: Tom Skoroplas (DJCS); Sonia Bauer

Subject: RE: Crown Self-Exclusion and Gambler"s Help Services - Meeting Request

Date: Wednesday, 16 September 2020 1:50:51 PM

Hi Brett

Thanks for your email.

I would be more than happy to discuss Revocation in detail with you. We would also like to discuss a few things in relation to potential changes in our processes. I'll be back to you shortly with a proposed time when we can meet. Around the middle of next week would suit us.

Regards



Please consider the environment before printing my email

From: Brett S Hetherington (DJCS) <

Sent: Tuesday, 15 September 2020 11:51 AM

To: Luke Overman

Cc: Tom Skoroplas (DJCS)

Subject: Re: Crown Self-Exclusion and Gambler's Help Services - Meeting Request

Hi Luke,

I hope that you are well.

I am writing following a conversation with one of our Gambler's Help Services earlier today. They raised some concerns around clients expectations related to revocation of self-exclusion from Crown and the conduct of some clients with their counsellors.

I thought that it might be a good reason for us to arrange a quick virtual meeting to be able to:

- Introduce ourselves and say g'day (particularly given your recent start in the role and the delay in our intended Gambling Industry Forum meeting)
- Confirm Crown's Self-Exclusion and Revocation process (just to make sure I have it right)
- Discuss the Foundation's advice and direction to GH Agencies around supporting Crown exclusion (particularly revocation)
- Confirm any changes to our current approach.

I trust that you are well and still working given the restrictions - I am happy to be flexible around

times but did wonder when you might be free later this week or into early next week for a conversation.

Please let me know when might work for you and we can go from there.

I look forward to speaking with you soon.

Cheers,

Brett Hetherington

Senior Industry Engagement Coordinator





PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

The content of this e-mail and any attachments may be private and confidential, intended only for use of the individual or entity named. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information this e-mail or any attachment contains.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail and any attachments.

Our organisation respects the privacy of individuals. For a copy of our privacy policy please go to our website or contact us.

NOTICE: This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise us immediately by return email and then delete both emails (you must not use or disclose the contents). Crown believes, but does not warrant, that this email and any attachments are virus free. You are responsible for checking for viruses. Crown may monitor emails through its networks. Crown is not responsible for any content that is of a personal nature. Crown handles personal information in accordance with applicable privacy policies available at the Crown Melbourne, Crown Perth or Crown Resorts web sites.